Township of Franklin Public Schools Caroline L. Reutter School 2150 Delsea Drive Franklinville, New Jersey 08322 856-694-0223

Theodore Peters, Principal

Dear Parent,

New Jersey law requires that all students entering sixth grade (who have turned 11 years old) must receive two immunizations:

- 1. Tdap immunization
- 2. Meningococcal immunization

If your child has received these immunizations, please obtain proof of immunizations from your child's physician and forward to Mrs. Zorzi, School Nurse immediately.

If your child has not yet received these immunizations, please contact your child's physician immediately and schedule an appointment. Please call Mrs. Zorzi, School Nurse to inform her of the appointment date at 856-694-0223. Once the immunizations have been received, please send proof of immunizations into Mrs. Zorzi.

Your child will be excluded from school if immunization status is not in compliance.

If your child does not have health insurance, you can contact the Gloucester County Health Department to schedule an appointment to receive these immunizations free of charge at 856-218-4151.

Please call Mrs. Zorzi, School Nurse with any questions. Thank you for helping to keep our kids safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Theodore Peters Principal